
Annie Surratt 

I'm sure everyone has seen the results of voting on rules etc at the APHA 

convention so I will try to give some highlights on a couple of interesting 

meeting that I attended. 

 

The first meeting The Game Plan was presented by Director of Judges Dave 

Dillin,  Committe Chairman David Dennisten , 

fellow judges Tim Finkenbinder and Rob Meneely. 

They presented, from the judges view Western Pleasure, Hunter Under Saddle, 

Western Riding, Trail, Horsemanship and Halter 

We were educated on the changes being taught at the judges seminar.  Very 

informative.  Anyone with question please feel free to call me. 

Also to my great pleasure Creating Memorable Shows was also offered 

The panel included our own Shannon O'Dell.. 

In a round table type discussion many ideas were presented from many 

different areas........now to decide what will work for our area in hopes of 

helping our shows to grow. 


